
Subject: Multiplications
Date: Friday, November 2, 2001 7:13 AM
From: Leyla.Tonguc@britishcouncil.org.tr
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr>

Dear Vasif,

We would be grateful if you could give us a date for the Multiplication
exhibition to be held at Project 4L.  I remember you talked about April and
London is asking us if we could take it from May onwards.  If this doesn't
suit your schedule I will insist with London on April.

Best wishes,

Leyla Tonguç
Arts and Media Officer
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